Green Schools Meeting 
14.02.12
Chaired by Esther Stack
Pupil representatives in attendance as was Jackie Bowen.
Having read minutes of the previous meeting the following items were discussed.
The balance in the account is now 306.34
The ideas box from all classes was displayed and Jack and Paul were nominated to prepare a comprehensive list of these excellent ideas in bullet form for the next meeting.
It was decided to revert to the daily litter warden rota. Daniel was nominated to prepare and distribute this rota.
The poster competition details were to be given to Jackie who as adjudicator would prepare a flyer for each class outlining competition details. It is hoped to have this competition announced for the first week in March. The Proposed working dates are 13th – 29th March. Jackie would ensure that all entries are collected by Wednesday 29th so that she and fellow adjudicators would have enough time to complete adjudication. The winning entries would be displayed at the cake sale
The cake sale with the help of Parents Association is now proposed for the closure day of Easter holidays Friday 31st March.
The Art project ideas for the wall mural are to be discussed at next meeting when we will have more information.
Jack Murphy was given more time to research the recycling of mobile phones and was to seek help from teachers if required.
Cáits folder was shown to all members – Great appreciation of her meticulous work was aired at the meeting. 5th and 6th class pupils are to prepare a graph of her findings.
Darragh O’Keeffe presented chairperson with a Waste Checklist downloaded from An Taisce and Darragh will use these ideas to enhance his questionnaire for pupils as work is in progress.
The clothes collection is going ahead on 20th – 22nd February, Mon – Wed, just before mid-term.
An amendment was made to the proposed adjudication process for the poster competition. Students who are committee members would not be involved in adjudication initial selection process as they themselves would be entering the competition. Instead each class teacher would make the initial selection by choosing the best 6 entries or so.
The meeting concluded.
By Eoin Guiney and Joey Donovan
Joint secretaries of Green Schools Committee
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